
 
Dear AFGE Union Family, 
 
My name is Pablo Colon, and I am excited to represent our AFGE union as a delegate. With 
21 years of dedicated service from the San Juan Puerto Rico Airport, I bring a wealth of 
experience and commitment to our organization.  
 
During my tenure, I've had the privilege of serving 9 years with the NDO team and have 
spent the last 12 years at MCO. Throughout this time, I've witnessed firsthand the growth 
and strength of our union. 
 
My goal as a delegate is to serve as a dedicated liaison, advocating for our fellow 
employees by eƯectively communicating their concerns and supporting necessary 
reforms. I believe in fostering positive communication to ensure that our voices are heard, 
and our needs are addressed. 
 
I am committed to representing our union with integrity, transparency, and a steadfast 
dedication to our shared goals. Together, we can continue to strengthen our union and 
make a positive impact on our workplace. 
 
Thank you for considering me as your delegate. I look forward to the opportunity to serve 
you and our union. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
Pablo Colon 


